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Independence Day Parade… Thank God for our Freedom!  

Come join our children’s parade in honor of Independence Day. It will be held at 9:30 a.m. on Monday, July 3rd. Have your children wear red, white and/or blue and come join us in singing “God Bless America”.
School is Closed…

SHUMPS will be closed on the 4th of July. Have a fun and safe holiday!
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   Safety in the Parking Lot

*Hold your child’s hand in the parking lot.
*Make sure your child does                               not run ahead or behind you. 
* Drive slowly in our parking lot. This 
is 
to keep children and their families’ safe 
going to and from the building.
* Cars should never be left running when at SHUMPS. Children should never be left alone in cars. Purses and other enticing things should never be left where others may see them. Crimes of opportunity happen and we don’t want anyone here to be a victim. Thanks!
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 Parents Must Call and Let Us Know When a Child is Not Going to Be in School…
Call the preschool office by 9:30 a.m. if your child is going to be absent. Otherwise, we must take time to track you down to find out where the child is. It is a safety issue. Thanks for your help. 
Clocking CHILDREN In and Out…
THANK YOU for being careful to do your part correctly when clocking children in and out. With the new fingerprint scanner you must place you finger flat and wait a little longer for it to recognize your print. Let us know if you are having difficulties.  
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Late Pick up … Parents are required to pick up children by 5:30 p.m. A child who is picked up late can get anxious, and teachers who have worked a full day need to be able to count on leaving their job promptly. Thanks for your understanding.
Positive Behavior Support - A Message to Parents…
From the “Family Routine Guide” by Rochelle Lentini and Lise Fox: “Children engage in challenging behavior for a variety of reasons, but all children use challenging behavior to communicate messages. Challenging behavior, typically, communicates a need to escape or avoid a person/activity or communicates a desire to obtain someone/something. Once parents understand the purpose or meaning of the behavior, they can begin to select strategies to change the behavior. They can do this by selecting prevention strategies, teaching new skills, and changing the way they respond in an effort to eliminate or minimize the challenging behavior.” Begin to think in these ways: 1) Why might my child be doing this? 2) What can I do to prevent the problem behavior? 3) What can I do if the problem behavior occurs? 4) What new skills should I teach? 
Amazing Athletes …Every Tuesday, children ages 2 through elementary age, are learning good sportsmanship and team play through Amazing Athletes, a parent funded program. If interested or for more information go on-line www.amazingathletes.com/greatertampa
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KartwheelKids for Boys and Girls ages 2 - 5… On Thursdays through July 20th children learn to stretch, run, skip, roll and cartwheel. You may register your child at kartwheelkids@yahoo.com or call Kelly at 813-237-2889 for more info.
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Pastries with parents on July 21… Please join us during drop off for pastries as we appreciate and celebrate all parents. 
New Enrollment Paperwork Due July 28
Every child must have a new enrollment/emergency form and Flu and Distracted Adult Flyer filled out by the beginning of August every year. Watch for an email with the forms 
VPK Certificates of Eligibility are now due for those who will be in VPK (four years of age before September 1st) in August. You will need a working email address; access to the internet and a scanner; proof of current address; child’s birth certificate or other proof of age. To register go to https://www.elchc.org/programs_services/vpk-families. Bring the certificate to SHUMPS asap.
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VPK Parents’ Meeting Thursday, July 27th at 6:00… church chapel   All VPK parents should attend this meeting to meet the teachers, hear more about the program and the requirements. There will be paperwork to fill out. See you then.

[image: image2.jpg]


Internet …Internet is still down and will be down for couple more weeks. Tadpole app is not connecting properly to the hotspot. Infants through Twos parents should be receiving hard copies of the daily report 

Looking Ahead…

August 4th – SHUMPS closes all day for Teacher Work Day 

August 7th – Transition Day for children moving to next class (they must be of age by September 1 to move up to the Preschool 2s, 3s and VPK classes). 

August 10th – Public School and VPK Begins
September 4th – SHUMPS closed - Labor Day
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU …

Carolyn- July 7

Keith-July 7

Levi R. – July 8

Nathan- July 14

Mrs. Melissa July 20

A’mani-July 21

Lorraine-July 22

Mrs. Waleska – July 23 

